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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 3 

Friday 1st September—

Father’s Day/Special  

Person stall- $2-$5 

Saturday 2nd Sept— 

KHPS Working Bee 

Monday 4th September– 

Tuesday 12th September 

F– Y2 Swimming Program 

Friday 8th September—

Whole School Assembly 

3pm 

Tuesday 12th Sept– Oval 

Opening 

Friday 15th September– 

Last Day of Term 3 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Oval Opening 

On Tuesday 12th September, we will be having a special ‘Footy Day’ to celebrate the  

completion of our new oval. Students are encouraged to come dressed in footy colours, being 

AFL or soccer. Students will be in mixed groups from across the school and participate in a 

number of footy themed activities. There will also be some whole school competitions, such 

as the longest kick competition.  

The canteen and PFA will be offering a special lunch consisting of a 

hot dog and drink. Please order this through the canteen by  

Thursday of next week so we can order the appropriate amount of 

hot dogs and drinks. Families will be able to order lunch through 

the canteen app Qkr! as from tomorrow.  

Parents are also welcome to come along and cheer on students and enter the longest kick  

competition. 

Ben Carroll’s office has also contacted me to advise that he will be visiting KHPS on the first 

Friday of Term 4, Friday 6th October to officially open our oval.  

This is an exciting opportunity for our Student Leaders who will take part in the official visit. 
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Working Bee 

Last Saturday a small group of parents volunteered their time to come and prepare the area 

around the Junior Playground for this week’s working bee. Thank you very much to Scott, Phoebe 

and Harold for doing this for our students.  

This Saturday there will be a working bee from 8.30am – 12.30pm to lay the turf. Please come 

along, even if you can only come for a short amount of time. Morning tea/lunch will be provided 

and this will be a fantastic improvement to that play space for our students. 

Professional Learning 

This week Lisa Clare and I attended a Professional Learning day at Travencore around School Refusal and School Anxiety. 

This was a very informative day and provided us with some useful resources and supports for families who may be  

experiencing these challenges with their child.  

If you are interested in joining a support group which we are happy to facilitate please contact me directly or call the 

office. 

Sun Smart 

As of tomorrow, Friday 1st September all students are required to wear the school’s broad brimmed hat 

while they are outside. This is due to the strength of the sun’s UV rays, even if it is cloudy and overcast, 

students are still required to wear them. The school does not provide spare hats and students will be 

required to stay in the designated under cover area if they forget their hat for their protection against 

the sun. 

Father’s Day/Special Person’s Day 

A reminder that the Parents & Friends are holding a stall tomorrow for students to  

purchase a gift if they like, prices are from $2 - $5. Don’t forget to bring along a bag  

to put your gift in! 

We wish all families a lovely and relaxing day on Sunday. 

Victoria Graham 

There are still a number of 

overdue library books, 

please return ASAP to avoid 

an overdue notice. 



Page 3 

 



Page 4 

 

  

 

PE @KHPS 

Free Girls Woolworths Cricket Blast Clinic 

There is an exciting opportunity for girls at KHPS to take part in a free, 4-week Cricket Blast 

clinic conducted by Cricket Victoria in partnership with the East Keilor Cricket Club. If  your 

child wishes to participate then please scan the QR code below to register.  
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